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November 10, 1999 

Rabbi Norman Lamm, 
President 
Yeshiva University 
New York City 
U.S.A. 

Dear Norman, 

Thank you ever so much for the your Religious Thought of Hassidism. It is true 

bounty, and for someone like myself who is rather ignorant of hassidic thought it promises a 

wonderful learning experience. Once again, I can only marvel at how you manage to 

combine your full-time administrative responsibilities with what would seem to be your 

equally full-time (and varied!) lintellectual pursuits. !27'7 13 

Cordially 

Jed 
Gerald Blidstein


